

w: A small token of appreciation from the BHS Family!

inoo jokhi <minoojokhi@rediffmail.com>

7 April 2021 at 14:0

>: "prabhatcolaba@gmail.com" <prabhatcolaba@gmail.com>

From: NIKHAT ARA <nikhat_ara@birlahighschool.com>

Sent: Thu, 18 Mar 2021 14:16:55

To: "minoojokhi@rediffmail.com" <minoojokhi@rediffmail.com>

Cc: RUNA BASU <runa basu@birlahighschool.com>

Subject: A small token of appreciation from the BHS Family!

Dear Sir.

PFA an e-card lovingly prepared on behalf of the students and teachers of Birla High School. Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to be with us this afternoon. Our heartfelt gratitude to you for conducting a wonderful session on Win In Maths that was both engaging and enriching.

Thank you.